
Memorandum 

Environment Section 
Planning, Development & Environment Directorate 

 

 
From:  Merlin Ovington   To: Senior Executive Officer 
 Administrative Officer    Planning, Development & Environment 
       Directorate    
          
Date:  01/02/2022  
 

Re: Part 8 - Decommissioning of an existing temporary WWTP and installation of a 
new wastewater pumping station and foul sewer at Rath Luain, Dunlavin, Co. 
Wicklow. 

 

 
 
Please find attached the following documentation associated with the above Part 8. 
 

1. Site location maps 
2. Drawings and specifications 
3. Part 8 narrative and summary report 
4. Copy signed site notice erected on 02nd February 2022 
5. Copy newspaper advert published in the Wicklow People 02nd February 2022 
6. Habitats Directive Project Screening Assessment 

 
 

Please let me know the referral contacts and PRR number at your convenience. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
______________________________ 
Merlin Ovington 
Administrative Officer  
 
 
 
 
 
 


